
Night Work Alert     
Water service connection work from Ross Terrace to Elm Avenue 

To receive updates throughout the construction process and for more information on Upgrade the Drake, 
please visit the project website at www.upgradethedrake.com. For questions or concerns, please call the 
project hotline at (415) 688-7613 or the project email address at info@upgradethedrake.com. 

 

 
Location:  Ross Terrace to Elm Avenue at Sir Francis Drake Boulevard 

Starting: Monday Night, April 5th, 2021 | 7:00 p.m. – 4:00 a.m. 

Duration: 2 weeks – Monday Night through Saturday Morning 

Starting on Monday night, April 5th, the Upgrade the Drake contractor will be working on water 
service connections between Ross Terrace and Elm Avenue along Sir Francis Drake Boulevard. 
The work will last approximately two weeks, and will take place at night from 7:00 p.m. – 4:00 
a.m. to minimize significant traffic impacts. There will be one-lane, alternating two-way traffic 
controls in place. Eastbound motorists may use Laurel Grove Avenue as a detour. Other 
motorists may use Lagunitas Road/Poplar Avenue/Kent Avenue/College Avenue as an alternate 
route. Traffic delays can be expected in both directions through the work zone. 

Please watch for flaggers, who will be controlling traffic, and make sure to slow down through 
the construction area. The construction team thanks you for your patience.  

The red bar below illustrates where the night work is taking place. The green line indicates the 
detour for eastbound traffic, and the orange line indicates the alternate route. 


